






 

 

 

MARCH 10, 2019 — FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT (YEAR C) 

 ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S PARISH 

TAIZÉ PRAYER SERVICE 
 

Join us for an evening of  song, 
silence, and contemplation. 

 
 
 

The Taizé community is an ecumenical monastic order 
with a strong devotion to peace and justice through 
prayer and meditation. 
 
 

The Taizé Prayer Service 
Wednesday, March 20th at 7:00 p.m. 

 
 

ST. BARTS BOOK CLUB 
 

Please join us on March 14th as we discuss "The 
Wonder" by Emma Donoghue. On April 11th we will 
discuss "My Brilliant Friend" by Elena Ferrante. We 
welcome new members. If you have any questions, please 
call Alba Toboni at (650) 922-2237. 

 
SEEKING NEW CHOIR MEMBERS 
 

Come join us! St. Bartholomew is seeking new choir 
members for all Masses, especially at the Saturday, 5 
p.m. Mass. Previous choral experience and ability to 
read music are assets but not required.   
We are also looking for percussionists and 
instrumentalists to serve in the music ministry. Both 
youth and adults are welcome! Contact Maria Shao at 
maria@barts.org if interested. 
 
MASS INTENTIONS 
 

If you would like to have a Mass dedicated for someone, 
please drop by or call the office at (650) 347-0701 to set 
up a Mass intention. 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday  8:00 a.m. Misa pro Populo  
 9:30 a.m. Paulo Blandino † 
 11:15 a.m. Joan Bancroft  

Monday 8:00 a.m. Josephine & Carl Ercole † 
Tuesday 8:00 a.m. Lolong & Rose Lazaro † 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. Dorothy & Bert Wharton † 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Norma Pert † 
Friday 8:00 a.m. Marcelino Navaro † 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Rita D’Aloia † 
    

 5:30 p.m. Amelia Wu † 

SOCIAL JUSTICE 
 

Please join the St. Bart’s Social Justice group as we work 
at learning to live together. Our next meeting will be on 
Monday, March 25th at 7 p.m. in the Deacon John room 
of the Parish center. For more information, please 
contact Ross Weir at rossweir51@gmail.com. 
 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 

 
FLU SEASON ADVISORY 
 

To protect the health of our parish community, the Holy 
Water fonts in the vestibule will remain empty until 
further notice. We will continue to offer the Blood of 
Christ in 2 chalices (instead of 4) during Communion. 
If you are feeling ill or think you may have been exposed 
to a virus, please refrain from partaking from the 
Blood of Christ and offering your hand to others 
during the Sign of Peace. We highly encourage our 
parishioners who are sick to please stay home and 
recover. 



 

 

 

MARCH 10, 2019 — FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT (YEAR C) 

 ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S PARISH 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE 
 

Please join 40 Days for Life—a prayer vigil at Planned 
Parenthood during Lent from Ash Wednesday, March 
6th, to Palm Sunday, April 14th. 58,000,000 million 
innocents have had their lives taken by the holocaust of 
abortion since Roe versus Wade. Babies have been saved 
and PP sites closed by 40 Days for Life. Call or email 
Patrick Dewey at  (415) 793-7771 or 
pdewey09@gmail.com for information. 
 
CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 

The St. Barts Children’s Choir will sing on March 24th at 

the 9:30 a.m. Family Mass.  Flexible rehearsal times and 
recordings are available. Please contact Maria at 
maria@barts.org if your child would like to participate. 
 
SUPPORT GROUP TRAINING 
 

The Archdiocese is encouraging parishes to participate in 
their Divorce and Separated support group trainings. If 
you or anyone you may know would like to find out 
more information about participating in and/or leading a 
support group please contact Ingrid Pera at 
ingrid@barts.org or (650) 347-0701, ext. 214. 

MINISTRIES AND ORGANIZATIONS WITHIN ST. BARTHOLOMEWS PARISH 
Altar Servers   Fr. Rufino Gepiga (813) 679 7914 frrufino@barts.org 

Angels with Wheels—Offering rides to Mass  Patrick Dewey (415) 793-7771 patdewey@aol.com 

Art and Environment—Floral arrangements in church   Letitia Ferrari (650) 345-2371 tishaferrari@yahoo.com  
 Joan Joiner (650) 349-5404 jwrdjoiner@aol.com 

Baptism Preparation   Fr. Mike Healy (650) 347-0701, x13 frmike@barts.org 
 Fr. Rufino Gepiga (813) 679 7914 frrufino@barts.org 

Bridge for Fun (and Bridge Lessons)  Drew Donovan (650) 341-0896  
Building and Grounds Committee  Bob Fitzgerald (650) 574 8644 rmafitz@sbcglobal.net 

Circle of Concern—Funeral Receptions   Ursula Esteves (650) 341-0717 mrs.ursulaesteves@gmail.com 
 Trudie Huygen (650) 341-5969 truhuywat@att.net 

Eucharistic Adoration  Mary Jo Anstey (650) 348 3571 mjansty@yahoo.com 
Eucharistic Ministers  Fr. Rufino Gepiga (813) 679 7914 frrufino@barts.org 

Eucharistic Ministers to the Sick  Theresa Chenlouie (415) 205-2394 tchenlui@comcast.net 
Faith Formation (Religious Education)  Rachael Smit (650) 347-0701, x215 rachael@barts.org 

Filipino Ministry  Brenda Foster (650) 346-2329 mom.bfoster@gmail.com 
Finance Council  William Regan (650) 347-4680 wvregan@sbcglobal.net 
Friendship Club  Betty Jue Tan (650) 571-0430 bwjue@yahoo.com  

Funeral Arrangements  Mary Rock (650) 347-0701 mary@barts.org 
Hospitality Coffee & Donuts  Lois Pileri (650) 341-4991 cmpileri@sbcglobal.net 

Hospitality Ushers  Joe Pert (650) 341-6152 jpert@baf.com 
Lectors and Liturgy Committee  Fr. Rufino Gepiga (813) 679 7914 frrufino@barts.org 

Marriage Preparation   Fr. Mike Healy (650) 347-0701, x13 frmike@barts.org 
 Fr. Rufino Gepiga (813) 679 7914 frrufino@barts.org 

Men’s Club  Tony DaRoza (415) 298-2788  stbartsmensclub@gmail.com 
Men’s Prayer Group  Jack Baumgarten (650) 218-2225  jackbaumgarten@sbcglobal.net  

Music Ministry  Maria Shao (650) 347-0701, x222 maria@barts.org 
Pastoral Council  Joe Pert (650) 341-6152 jpert@baf.com 

Parish Book Club  Ann Regan (650) 347-4680 awregan@sbcglobal.net 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults  Ingrid Pera (650) 347-0701 ingrid@barts.org 

Respect Life  Patrick Dewey (415) 793-7771 pdewey09@gmail.com 
Saint Vincent de Paul, (650) 343-4403  Randi Randle (650) 573-0619 randirandle@gmail.com 

Samaritan House  Brenda Sell (650) 483-3765 brendaleesell@gmail.com 

Sandwich Sunday  
 Christine McGinty (650) 343-4369 chrismcginty24@gmail.com 
 Francine Dickson (650) 346-9455 francinesd@comcast.net 
 Gary Bergero (650) 372-0576  

Saturday Morning Fitness Class   Jack Galatolo (650) 345-7531  
Second Harvest  Mary Jo Anstey (650) 740-0347 mjanstey_2006@yahoo.com 

Spiritual Direction  Barbara Sequeira (650) 364-4572 deac2bab@sbcglobal.net 
Social Justice   Ross Weir (650) 678-0480  rossweir51@gmail.com 

Women’s Guild  Kathy Messinger (650) 544-9023 kathy_messinger@outlook.com 
Women’s Prayer Group  Karen Lautsch (650) 342-9827 kblautsch@aol.com 

Youth Ministry  Jacob Tolentino (650) 347-0701, x218 jacob@barts.org 




